
Ysgol Yr Esgob Playground Markings 

Some time ago, a committee was set up in Caerwys in response to a planning application involving the local 
golf course. The funds raised at that time are now not needed. Roland Ward, along with the other 

committee members have donated the funds to Ysgol yr Esgob.  We spent the money on playground 
markings to improve the playground environment and benefit all the pupils.  They were installed on 

Monday 30th June.  The children and staff are thrilled with them and are having lots of fun playing on them.   
A big thank you once again to all the committee for this very kind donation. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


